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The development is within North East Lindsey Drainage Board’s District and proposes to discharge at 2 locations into the
Board’s maintained Hadbrough Marsh Drain. 
The Board has no objection to the development as long as it is built in accordance with the Drainage Plan. 
It is noted that the Board has stipulated allowable discharge rates into the Hadbrough Marsh Drain which are restricted to
70% of the actual discharge rates currently experienced on site. It is noted that flow control structures with suitable orifice
plates are proposed to limit the discharge rate and the network has been modelled to meet the allowable discharge rates.

The Board has been working with the developer to implement protection of the Boards powers within the DCO document
as the Land Drainage Act 1991 under which the Board operates is initially disapplied. The Board are satisfied with content
of the protective provisions however the document is being viewed by solicitors to ensure maximum protection.
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The development is within North East Lindsey Drainage Board’s District and proposes to discharge surface water from the
site at 2 locations into the Board’s maintained Hadbrough Marsh Drain. 
The Board has no objection to the development as long as it is built in accordance with the Drainage Plan. 
It is noted that the Board has stipulated allowable discharge rates into the Hadbrough Marsh Drain which are restricted to
70% of the actual discharge rates currently experienced on site. It is noted that flow control structures with suitable orifice
plates are proposed to limit the discharge rate and the network has been modelled to meet the allowable discharge rates.

The Board has been working with the developer to protect its powers within the DCO document which is currently being
viewed by solicitors.
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